
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                      

4th January 2017                     

Circus Skills 

 

From Monday 9th January 2017 we are having a circus skills club.  It will 

run from 3pm to 4pm and is open to children in Years 2, 3 and 4.  The 

sessions will be run by a company called Circarama and will include 

juggling, plate spinning, balance acts etc. 

The club will run for twelve sessions on the following dates – 

9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th January, 6t,h 13th, 27th February, 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th March 

and 3rd  April  2017. 

There is no cost for this club as it is funded through the Government Sport 

Initiative Premium. As places are limited all names will be put into a hat 

and the first 20 drawn will be notified they have a place.  If you wish your 

child to attend, please complete the enclosed reply slip and return to 

school no later than Friday 6th January 2017 in the morning.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………… 

Circus Skills 

Child’s Name………………………………………        Class 

……………………… 

I would like my child to attend the Circus Skills club starting Monday 9th 

January 2017 

I will collect my child from school at 4pm. 

  

Signed ……………………………………………………….  Parent/Guardian 

Date.………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

 


